K.LPRADEEP KUMAR IFS Office of the
Divisional Forest Officer Divisional Forest Officer
Thiruvananthapuram

email: dfo.tvm.for@kerala.gov.in

dfotrivandrum@gmail.com

Phone 0471-2320637

G3-409/2017 Dated : 07.01.2022.

To

The Chief Conservator of Forests
(Southern Circle),
Kollam.

Sir,

Sub:  Establishing LT line under Total Electrification Project - online
proposal - Reply to the EDS- reg.

Ref:1. Online proposal No.FP/KL/VELEC/23342/2016.
2. This office letter of even number dated 15.04.2017.
3. G.O(Rt.)No.104/2018/F&WLD dated: 01.03.2018.

Kind attention is invited to the subject and reference cited. The reply to the
query raised on 22.12.2017 in the online proposal No.FP/KL/VELEC/23342/2016
is submitted herewith.

The wuser agency has submitted another  proposal No.FP/KL/
VELEC/25488/2017 for establishing UG line instead of LT Line and the proposal
has been submitted to that office vide reference 2 cited. Later the Government
of Kerala ordered to divert 0.07 ha of forest land for laying underground Cable
vide reference 3d cited in the same area. Hence it is recommended to reject the

proposal No.FP/KL/VELEC/23342/2016.

Yours faithfully,

<E€>__’

Divisional Forest Officer,
Thiruvananthapuram.
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